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         3rd May 2023 
 
Dear Emily 
Re:  Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Project – Adequacy of consultation 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon the adequacy of Consultation with regard to the 
Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation. 
 
Having undertaken a review of the documents submitted, it would appear that Anglian Water have met with 
the requirements of the Planning Act 2008. In reviewing Section 42, it would appear all of the relevant 
Local Planning Authority had been identified and classified correctly.  
 
Section 47 appears to have been complied with by notifying the respective Local Planning Authority; Parish 
Councils and other organisations relevant to the proposal. 
 
Section 48 appears to have been complied with, the proposal has been advertised in accordance with the 
Act. 
 
It is considered that the ‘Adequacy of Consultation’ has been implemented in accordance with the 
requirement of the Planning Act 2008.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Toni Hylton 
 
Toni Hylton (Mrs)  
Planning Team Leader 




